
 
Collective Worship Theme this half term = PEACE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School News  
It was good to welcome back Mr Kelly on Wednesday.  Mrs Hugill 
is still recovering so admin queries, especially ParentPay may be 
slower than usual, apologies. 
 
School Day 
Being able to start learning at 9am is having a big impact on pupils’ 
work  so thank you for being punctual.  Gates close at 8.55am. 
 

Collecting your children—important note 
We have had a couple of incidences recently where we have not 
been informed that alternative adults are collecting children.  In or-
der to safeguard everyone, we will not release children to anyone 
we have not received notification about. Thank you for your sup-
port. 
 

Stay and Play sessions 
Our final Stay and Play session is in the afternoon on 2 December, 
1.15 pm-3.00 pm. 
Applications for Reception for 09/22 now open.  Apply using the 
following link.  https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/apply-place-primary-
or-secondary-school The deadline is 15th January 2022.  
 

Y3/4 Dodgeball 
We sent 12 children off to Ryedale today for their Dodgeball com-
petition; results in next week’s newsletter.   
 

Christmas Tree Festival–  our decorations                                          
As part of our work with the Richard Shephard 
Foundation and SingEdcuation, the children made 
decoration for the tree which is now on display. 
More details on the festival can be found via the 
following link: The York Minster Christmas Tree 
Festival | York Minsterand you can vote here: Vote 
for your favourite tree | York Minster 

Flu immunisations 
Please check you children’s bags for the leaflet 
about their immunisations today. 
 
Children’s University - Passports needed 
in school by Tuesday 1 Dec. for first check 
 
School Photographs 
These will now be taken on Tues-
day 30th Nov from 0845 onwards.  
If you have pre school siblings 
you would like to have included 
then please come in to school at 
0845.   
 

26 November 21 

DATES FOR YOUR   

DIARY 

Tues 30 Nov - SCHOOL 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

Thur 2 Dec-Stay and Play 

Fri 10th Dec-Christmas 

Disco  

8 Dec 5.30pm - Infant Na-

tivity followed by Carol   

Singing in Gillamoor. 

9 Dec 1.30pm - Infant Na-

tivity 

10 Dec - Christmas Jumper 

Day 

10 Dec– Y5/6 Christmas 

aerobics at Ryedale 

Tues 14 Dec– panto, leav-

ing school at 8.45am 

 

 

SPORT  
Swimming 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

for last week was 

Oak 

This week’s       

winning House 

is Elm 

 

Do not let the behaviour of  others destroy your inner peace. 
 Dalai Lama 

Attendance this week is  % 

https://yorkminster.org/whats-on/event/the-york-minster-christmas-tree-festival/
https://yorkminster.org/whats-on/event/the-york-minster-christmas-tree-festival/
https://yorkminster.org/tree-festival-voting/
https://yorkminster.org/tree-festival-voting/


Coronavirus (COVID-19) Symptoms in Children (NHS)  
Guidance from the NHS around Coronavirus symptoms in children and when a 
PCR test (one sent to a lab) is required; https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/
coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/. The following link 
gives locations for PCR testing centres: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/book-
coronavirus-covid-19-pcr-test-if-youve-got-symptoms . 

 

PTA 

28th Nov Wreath mak-

ing: Newfield Organic barns, 

Fadmoor.        2 Sessions; 1.30

-2.30 & 2.45-3.45 (all welcome) 

Fri 10th Dec—Christmas Disco for children (and siblings) 

 

 Donations for Christmas ham-

pers to raise money for school 

please send in to school; food, 

wine, sweets, chocolates, treats, 

baubles etc.  

HAMPER NUMBERS came home in bags today..  

Please sell your numbers and contact school if you would like additional 

sheets. 

Please let Kat know if anyone is interested in being Chair, Vice, Treasurer or 

Secretary, or email the office. 

 

We have lots of spare A4 lever arch ring binders if anyone would 

like some please get in touch.  Seems a shame to send them to 

the dump! 

 

 

Wellies 

We are in need of some wellies in school please if an-

yone has any size 9-12 (small child) they no longer 

need. 

ECO Club request; 

We love our Eco Club but need some more equip-

ment so please collect these vouchers. 

 

 

Church Council are delighted to announce that 

we raised £189.13 from last week’s        

Children in Need activities.  THANK YOU. 

 

Lions—Santa Sleigh 

Santa’s sleigh will be passing through 

Fadmoor/Gillamoor on Tuesday 30th Nov. 

 

 

Staff Training 

 

All staff undertaking 

LFT testing. 

 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

29 November is 

week three 

 


